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19/12/2012 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you are aware Miss Watt has secured a position at a school in London and will leave Norwood 

at the end of this term.  Miss Watt joined our team in 2008 as an NQT and has developed 

throughout her career as a teacher and also has successfully taken on a number of leadership and 

management roles within school (including SENCo and Phase Leader). We would like to thank Miss 

Watt for her commitment to Norwood School over the years and wish her well in the future. 

 

 

Miss Somerville is our new Year 3 teacher and she will join our team through until the end of the 

year.  Miss Somerville has worked with Norwood previously and has taught the Year 3 class on a 

number of days.  Therefore her prior knowledge of the children and school will enable a smooth 

transition for the children.   

 

As always, the class teacher will be available at the beginning and end of the school day to enable 

you to put a face to a name.   

 

 

I wish you all a very happy Christmas. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 


